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04th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
 
 

Children in Need Non-Uniform Day 
 
The Priory School will be supporting Children in Need on Friday 12th November 
2021.  
 
Students and Staff are invited to enter into the spirit of the day by coming dressed in 
their own clothes or clothes with spots on. Please note that the choice of clothes 
should be appropriate for a school and jewellery should not pose a health or safety 
risk. Students who have PE on the day should wear appropriate clothes that 
will enable them to partake in light physical exercise. 
 
The form charity representatives will collect a minimum donation of £1.00 from each 
student who wishes to participate. 
 
We hope your child is able to take part in this event and they should bring their 
money with them on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  

Mr Bucknall 
Assistant Headteacher 
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